
 

New West Writers have been an active organisation in this city for over 22 years. We have produced the 
following anthologies through those years: 

• Network Gems 
• Life As We Know It 
• Our Many Voices 
• Saving Seeds 

as well as the magazine ‘Collage’ in 2017. 

New West Writers are a group of emerging and established writers, poets, and authors. 

We meet on the third Saturday of most months and critique each other's work. Members of our group 
are experienced in providing constructive feedback. 

We would like to invite all the aspiring authors of New West and beyond to attend one of our meetings 
and allow us to provide feedback on your work. All types of writing are welcome - poetry, essays, novels, 
non-fiction, and children's stories. 

For further information, visit either of our blogs at 

https://wordpress.com/stats/day/newwestwriters.com 

or 

https://wordpress.com/stats/day/nwwannounce.wordpress.com 

In 2017 we published the magazine Collage, gave readings of our work at the Heritage Grill, and held an 
open critiquing session at the Arts Council building in Queen’s Park, which was attended by a dozen 
guests.  

In 2018, we will publish a follow-up to Collage, host a Blue Pencil session at the Network Hub in the 
River Market on 14th April, and provide a critiquing session at the Creative Ink Festival in Burnaby on 
19th May. 


